
 

Creating a Safe Space for Young

People in General Practice

WHEN Tuesday, December 7th 2021

7:00 PM - 8:00 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

General practice is often the starting point for young people seeking

professional help. This webinar will focus on tips to create a safe space

for young people to feel comfortable working with you and provides

GPs with the skills to connect in a non-threatening open-hearted way.

Sydney North Health Network and The BlackDog Institute invites GPs,

Nurses, Allied Health Professionals, Pharmacists and LHD staff to join us

before the Christmas period which can be a challenging time but an

opportunity for teens to reach out to their GP.

Scan for more information

and registration details
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